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Mr/Ms President,
Poland would like to thank Tajikistan for its participation in the UPR process. We recommend to Tajikistan to:

· Intensify efforts to combat corruption;

· Bring current counter-terrorism and counter-extremism regulations into full compliance with the ICCPR.
We also reiterate our previous recommendations to:

· Guarantee freedom of religion or belief and eliminate all forms of discrimination against people belonging to religious minorities;

· Refrain from imposing restrictions on civil society and human rights defenders. 
We appreciate the steps undertaken by Tajikistan in order to uphold respect for human rights, such as signature of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, establishing the post of the Deputy Commissioner for Human Rights - who serves as Commissioner for Children’s rights – as well as developing human rights education as a part of 2016-2020 Strategy of the Commissioner for Human Rights. 

At the same time Poland expresses concerns about vague definitions of terrorism and extremism in the national law, leaving a margin of discretion for authorities at the intersection of freedom of religion or belief and security. We reiterate a necessity to safeguard the freedom to have, adopt or change a religion or belief of one’s choice,  and the freedom to manifest a religion or belief, alone or in community with others.
Thank you.
